
  

 
 
         

     1st March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Cameron Class Trip to Knole Park – Wednesday 13th March 
 
We have booked a Cameron class trip to Knole Park on Wednesday 13th March, to support our learning from 
last term about the Tudors – local history.  
 
Knole was once a grand Tudor palace. Students can follow in the footsteps of the Tudors as they explore this 
magnificent 600-year-old house and its courtyards. In this hands-on session students will discover how the 
Tudors once lived. 
 
We enquired about hiring a coach, however, as you aware this is a costly way of transporting the children and 
therefore resulted in the trip being too expensive (adding an additional £20 each child to the trip). We would be 
grateful if parents could drop the children off in the car park at Knole Park at 9:45am, ready for our session to 
start at 10.00am please. You will not be able to access the car park before 9.45am as they are opening early 
for us at this time. If you are unable to transport your child for this trip please could you make your own 
arrangements with another family please and detail travel arrangements in the trip form on scopay. Please 
contact the school office if you are struggling to make transport arrangements and we will try to put you in 
touch with another family. 
 
The visit will consist of the following activities: 
Object Handling – handle replica artefacts (as well as a couple of real ones) and learn how they were used. 
Showrooms Tour – discover Knole’s Showrooms on a guided tour that will take your group through what life 
would have been like. 
Costumes – learn about what different people would have worn in Tudor times and try on our bespoke 
collection of costumes. 
Park Walk – take a guided walk in the park and find out why Henry VIII liked Knole so much. 
 
The sessions finish at 2.30pm and we are kindly asking if you could pick your child up at that time, or make 
arrangements for them to be picked up by another parent. You will not need to return to school. 
 
On the day, children will need to bring a small snack and a packed lunch plus their water bottle in a named 
small back pack to make it easier to carry.  We are a nut free school so please ensure that you do not include 
any nuts.  School uniform and school caps must be worn please. 
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The cost of this trip will be £6.00.  All payments must be made online at www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage 
 
You are required to tick the consent box for this event, this will give permission for your child to attend and for 
the adult in charge of the party to give consent on your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including 
anaesthetic to be given.  You will also need to indicate who will be transporting your child to the event. 
 
We will require a volunteer to help with this event. If you would like to assist, then please indicate via the form 
and we will contact you to confirm your place via email.  
 
Please register by Wednesday 6th March. If we do not hear from you by this date then we will assume that 
your child is not able to participate. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that if you need help with payment for this event, 
please write to Mrs Lovatt-Young who will consider the application for support on a confidential basis. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Sheraton       Mrs Lovatt-Young 
Palmer Class Teacher      Head  
 


